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I don’t understand how reducing the EPZ for these new reactors is any way safer for people in the surrounding
area.   A small reactor can still have a very large impact.    The NRC should keep rules intact to protect public health
and keep the emergency planning rule the same as any other nuclear reactor.

Thanks for listening,  
Jini Griffith
224 parkway dr.
Ketchum, Id.   83340
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